
 
 
 
 

The Raft Island Dock policy 
Due to the small size of the dock that we all share at South Beach, please keep in mind 
the simple policies below.  Our Board of Directors developed this to ensure that all Raft 
Island residents have open access to our dock.   

• The Raft Island dock is a temporary boat tie up for resident-owned boats that 
are loading and unloading. It is not permissible to keep a boat tied there for any 
other purpose.    

• Boats tied up to the Raft Island dock cannot be left unattended for more than 
one hour.   

• Boats are not permitted to be tied up to the Raft Island float overnight. 
• If an urgent situation arises which requires a longer stay than one hour, the RIIA 

Manager must be notified. 

 


